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Dear Mr. Leonard:

Department of

Community Affairs

October 6, 2011

Our staff has reviewed the Short Term Work Program (STWP) Update for the City of Lake
Park and finds that it adequately addresses the Local Planning Requirements. The next step is for
the local government to adopt the STWP Update. Based upon the date that your staff certified
the submiffal as complete, the earliest acceptable adoption date is December 3, 2011. As soon
as your office provides wriften notice that the STWP Update has been adopted and provides
DCA with a digital copy of the final adopted version of this document, we will notify the City that
its Qualified Local Government status has been extended.

Sincerely.

James R. Frederick, Director
Office of Planning and Environmental Management

60 Executive Park South, N.E. Atlanta, Georgia 30329-2231 404-679-4940
www.dca.ga.gov

An Equal Opportunity Employer

JF/nah
cc: Julia Shewchuk. Southern Georgia RC Planning Director
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